
District 5 Report 

Area Assembly – June 2023 

 

District 5 ended 2022 with a potluck picnic in November. We filled the small 

pavilion area at Crews Lake Park in Springhill. We had both an AA speaker and Al-

Anon speaker. For our first event, we felt it was successful. 

In 2023, we already had three district meetings. We filled the Public Outreach 

position. Corrine D. took that position. She had been involved in Public Outreach 

in New Port Richey the last two summers. She already was involved at a public 

reach event in May in New Port Richey.  

We still have two district positions open – Alternate DR and Alateen Chair. We also 

lost one of our Alateen sponsors as she moved to North Carolina in March. I have 

heard from people that are interested in becoming an AMIAS but have not 

stepped up to do the training. 

This year we planned three events. The first event took place in April. Another 

potluck picnic at Crews Lake Park. This time we rented a bigger pavilion. We had a 

larger crowd.  The weather was okay considering rain was predicted.  

The other two events we plan to hold this year are A Day of Workshops on 

September 23rd and a Gratitude Holiday Luncheon on December 9th. They are 

still in the planning stages.  

At our May meeting, it was announced that we had another group close, Noon 

Solutions in Zephyrhills. We have 24 meetings in the district and two groups that 

are meeting electronically/face to face. 

 

Jennie W. 

District 5 DR 

 

 


